
Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.
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Interior:
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

Studio
1 Bathroom

Interior:
497 – 500 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
622 – 625 SqFt

Exposures:
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.
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Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
588 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
713 SqFt
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
546 SqFt

Exterior:
105 – 125 SqFt

Total:
652 – 671 SqFt

Exposures:
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Plan B2
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
585 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
710 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest

Plan B2a

BALCONY

LIVING

DINING W/D

F

ENTRY

BATH KITCHEN

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

DW

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 8

LEVEL 7LEVEL 6LEVEL 5



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
567 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
678 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
557 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
668 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan B3b

ENTRY

LINW/D

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

F

KITCHEN

DW

DINING

LIVING

BALCONY

BATH

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 9 LEVEL 24



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
556 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
667 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan B3c
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
557 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
668 SqFt

Exposures:
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
559 – 565 SqFt

Exterior:
126 – 147 SqFt

Total:
685 – 713 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan B5

BATH

BALCONY

ENTRY

KITCHEN

LIVING

F

W/D

DINING

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

DW

LIN

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 24

LEVEL 23LEVEL 22LEVEL 21

LEVEL 19-20LEVEL 18LEVEL 17

LEVEL 16LEVEL 15

LEVEL 12LEVEL 10-11

LEVEL 13-14

LEVEL 9



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
602 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
749 SqFt

Exposures:
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.
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Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
564 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
711 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest
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DINING

BATH

W/D

BALCONY

ENTRY

LIVING

KITCHEN F

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

DW

LIN

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 26LEVEL 25



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

1 Bedroom
1 Bathroom

Interior:
645 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
792 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan B5b-alt
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms + Den
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,662 SqFt

Exterior:
236 SqFt

Total:
1,898 SqFt
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,639 SqFt

Exterior:
105 SqFt

Total:
1,744 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast
Southwest

Plan G1

BALCONY

BEDROOM

HP
LIN

HP

KITCHEN

F

BATH

ENTRY

ENSUITE

STUDY

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

DINING

LIVING

JULIET BALCONY

W D

S/O

DWWF

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 28



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,654 SqFt

Exterior:
104 SqFt

Total:
1,758 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast

Plan G1a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,625 SqFt

Exterior:
337 – 361 SqFt

Total:
1,962 – 1,986 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast

Plan F5
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,663 SqFt

Exterior:
539 SqFt

Total:
2,202 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F5a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,676 – 1,701 SqFt

Exterior:
364 – 383 SqFt

Total:
2,040 – 2,084 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast

Plan G3a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,662 SqFt

Exterior:
634 SqFt

Total:
2,296 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast

Plan G3b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,700 SqFt

Exterior:
853 SqFt

Total:
2,553 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast

Plan G3c
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,657 SqFt

Exterior:
226 SqFt

Total:
1,883 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast

Plan G5b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,144 SqFt

Exterior:
125 SqFt

Total:
1,269 SqFt

Exposures:
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,144 SqFt

Exterior:
541 SqFt

Total:
1,685 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan D2b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,115 – 1,157 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
1,262 – 1,304 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan D3
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,115 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
1,262 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan D3a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,084 – 1,095 SqFt

Exterior:
213 – 236 SqFt

Total:
1,295 – 1,331 SqFt

Exposures:
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Southeast
SouthwestPlan D5
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,084 – 1,090 SqFt

Exterior:
236 SqFt

Total:
1,320 – 1,326 SqFt

Exposures:
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Southwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,093 SqFt

Exterior:
236 SqFt

Total:
1,329 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
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Plan D5a-alt
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,089 SqFt

Exterior:
94 – 115 SqFt

Total:
1,183 – 1,204 SqFt

Exposures:
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Southwest

Plan D6
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,097 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
1,208 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast
Southwest

Plan D6a

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BEDROOM

HPBATH
ENSUITE

ENTRY

BALCONY

W/D

KITCHEN

DINING DW

F

S/O

LIVING

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 27



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,090 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
1,201 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest
Northwest

Plan D6-alt
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,025 SqFt

Exterior:
250 SqFt

Total:
1,275 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast

Plan D7
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,079 SqFt

Exterior:
250 SqFt

Total:
1,329 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest

Plan D7a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,115 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
1,226 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan D8
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,097 SqFt

Exterior:
258 SqFt

Total:
1,355 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan D9

HP

ENTRY

KITCHEN

BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BALCONYBALCONY

W/D

BATHENSUITE

F

DINING
LIVING

DW

S/O

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 31 LEVEL 35LEVEL 34



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,138 SqFt

Exterior:
147 SqFt

Total:
1,285 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan D9a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

3 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,638 SqFt

Exterior:
383 SqFt

Total:
2,021 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast
Southwest

Plan G1b

DINING

LIVING

KITCHEN

W/D
LIN

HP

HP

BALCONYBALCONY

BALCONY

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BEDROOM

BEDROOM

BATH

ENSUITE

ENTRY

HPF S/O

DW WF

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 32-33



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

3 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,637 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
1,748 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F3
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
One

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,535 SqFt

Exterior:
202 SqFt

Total:
1,737 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F1

BALCONY

DINING

KITCHEN

W/D

LI
N

ENSUITE

HP

DWWF

F

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BEDROOM

BATH

LIVING

HP

ENTRY

S/O

BALCONY

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 16



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Ten

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,525 SqFt

Exterior:
203 SqFt

Total:
1,728 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F1a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Two

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,535 SqFt

Exterior:
103 SqFt

Total:
1,638 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F1b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Eighteen

2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,630 SqFt

Exterior:
128 SqFt

Total:
1,758 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F1c
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Eleven

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,525 SqFt

Exterior:
103 SqFt

Total:
1,628 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F1d

HP
W/D

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

KITCHEN

BATH

BEDROOM

DINING

F

ENSUITE

HP

ENTRY

LIVING

S/O

DWWF

JULIET BALCONY

BALCONY

LI
N

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 26



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Three

3 Bedrooms + Study
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,179 SqFt

Exterior:
475 SqFt

Total:
2,654 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F2
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Seventeen

3 Bedrooms + Study
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,175 SqFt

Exterior:
795 SqFt

Total:
2,970 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F2

KITCHEN

ENTRY

BATH

ENSUITE

ENSUITE

HP

HP

BALCONY

BALCONY

TERRACE

F

B
B

Q

BEDROOM

BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

DINING

STUDY

LIVING

W/D

LIN

F

S/O DW

WF

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 34



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Four

3 Bedrooms + Study
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,179 SqFt

Exterior:
128 SqFt

Total:
2,307 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F2a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Five

3 Bedrooms + Study
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,179 SqFt

Exterior:
128 SqFt

Total:
2,307 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F2a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Six

2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,126 SqFt

Exterior:
803 SqFt

Total:
2,929 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F6
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Seven

2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,118 SqFt

Exterior:
228 SqFt

Total:
2,346 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F6a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Twelve

3 Bedrooms + Study
2.5 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,976 SqFt

Exterior:
744 SqFt

Total:
2,720 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F7
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Thirteen

3 Bedrooms + Study
2.5 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,976 SqFt

Exterior:
229 SqFt

Total:
2,205 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F7a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Eight

3 Bedrooms + Study
2.5 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,721 SqFt

Exterior:
225 SqFt

Total:
1,946 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F8
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Nine

3 Bedrooms + Study
2.5 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,721 SqFt

Exterior:
111 SqFt

Total:
1,832 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan F8a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Fourteen

3 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,058 SqFt

Exterior:
202 SqFt

Total:
2,260 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan G2
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Fifteen

3 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,058 SqFt

Exterior:
103 SqFt

Total:
2,161 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan G2a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Observatory
Sixteen

3 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
2,058 SqFt

Exterior:
103 SqFt

Total:
2,161 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest

Plan G2a
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3 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,769 SqFt

Exterior:
250 SqFt

Total:
2,018 SqFt

Exposures:
NorthwestVilla

Residence
Plan TH1
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,635 SqFt

Exterior:
361 SqFt

Total:
1,996 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest

Plan F5b
Sub-penthouse
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

3 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,680 – 1,691 SqFt

Exterior:
369 SqFt

Total:
2,049 – 2,060 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan F9
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Premier
Residence

3 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,691 SqFt

Exterior:
566 SqFt

Total:
2,257 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan F9a
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,097 SqFt

Exterior:
250 SqFt

Total:
1,347 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,108 SqFt

Exterior:
250 SqFt

Total:
1,358 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,130 SqFt

Exterior:
569 SqFt

Total:
1,699 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast

Plan D2e
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,110 SqFt

Exterior:
250 SqFt

Total:
1,360 SqFt

Exposures:
Southeast

Plan D7b
Sub-penthouse

ENTRY
DW

F W/D

BATH ENSUITE

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BEDROOMDINING

BALCONY

S/O

KITCHEN

HP

LIVING

BALCONY

Feet

0 1 5 10

LEVEL 39



Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,115 SqFt

Exterior:
258 SqFt

Total:
1,373 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast

Plan D8b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,099 SqFt

Exterior:
258 SqFt

Total:
1,357 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest

Plan D9b
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Dimensions, sizes, specifications, layouts, materials, etc. are approximate only and subject to change without 
notice. Window sizes, layouts, configurations, ceiling heights, spandrel panels and other specifications may vary 
from home to home. The developer reserves the right to make modifications to, without limitation, the building 
design, specifications, features, floor plans, layouts and size of development. This is not an offering for sale. E. & O.E.

Tower
Residence

2 Bedrooms
2 Bathrooms

Interior:
1,140 SqFt

Exterior:
258 SqFt

Total:
1,398 SqFt

Exposures:
Southwest
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Penthouse
Two

3 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms
1 Powder Room

Interior:
2,992 SqFt

Exterior:
1,024 SqFt

Total:
4,016 SqFt

Exposures:
Northwest
Southwest
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2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms
2 Powder Rooms

Interior:
2,954 SqFt

Exterior:
1,084 SqFt

Total:
4,038 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest
Southwest

Penthouse
Four
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2 Bedrooms + Study
2 Bathrooms
2 Powder Rooms

Interior:
2,091 SqFt

Exterior:
1,461 SqFt

Total:
4,362 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Southeast
Southwest

Penthouse
Three
Plan G8a
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2 Bedrooms
3 Bathrooms
1 Powder Room

Interior:
3,046 SqFt

Exterior:
1,030 SqFt

Total:
4,076 SqFt

Exposures:
Northeast
Northwest
Southeast

Penthouse
One
Plan G9
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